
 

1st September 2020 

Key Reminders for the Start of Term 
 Children to wear school uniform as normal 
 Children to come into school in their PE kit on PE days (you will be told which days these will be at the start of 

term).  There will be no PE this week. 
 Please follow our procedures for the start and end of the school day (see below) 
 Please bring a white pillowcase (to hang on the back of your child’s chair) to store their equipment 
 Please bring a pair of plimsolls for indoor use so we can continue to use the school field through the winter; they will 

wear their normal shoes outside.   
 Lunch boxes/bags and water bottles can be brought as normal (or a disposal lunch bag if you prefer) 
 Hand sanitiser and soap will be provided but your child may bring some hand moisturiser should you wish them to 
 No personal equipment (e.g. pencil cases) to be brought into school; all equipment will be provided for your child 
 No other bags to be brought to school other than a lunch bag and book bag 
 Please communicate via telephone or email (enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk); a telephone appointment can be 

arranged with your child’s class teacher should it be needed at any time. 

We look forward to welcoming the children back on 

Thursday 3rd September 

2020 

Start and End of the School Day 
 

Please follow our one way system and enter through the gate by the Pavilion/playing field and leave 

through the green gate by the swimming pool.  

We will have a rolling arrival time for pupils from 8.35 – 8.50 am and you may arrive at any time in this 15

-minute window.  Please leave promptly once you have dropped your child off.  

Reception Class: to enter via the main school door initially  
Years 1 and 2: to enter via the KS2 door 

Year 3: Year 3 fire door 
Year 4: Year 4 fire door 

Year 5: Year 5 fire door 
Year 6: Year 6 fire door 

We will have a staggered end to the school day so that not all pupils are leaving at the same time and the 

timings for this will be as follows: 

Reception/Year 1/Year 2 will leave at 3.20 pm 

Year 3/Year 4 will leave at 3.25 pm 
Year 5/Year 6 will leave at 3.30 pm 

 

 

To book wrap around care, please contact Woodside: 

Email: enquiries@woodsidechildren.co.uk 

Tel(01529) 307500 or 07788 455655  


